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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
TO: Harlan Kelly, Jr., General Manager, Public Utilities Commission  

 
FROM: Erica Major, Assistant Clerk 

Land Use and Transportation Committee 
 
DATE:  October 24, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: LEGISLATION INTRODUCED 

 
The Board of Supervisors’ Land Use and Transportation Committee has received the 
following proposed legislation, introduced by the Building Inspection Commission, on 
October 16, 2018: 
 

File No.  180969 
 

Ordinance amending the Plumbing Code to delete the local amendment to 
the California Plumbing Code referring to the San Francisco Public Utilities 
Commission’s Rules and Regulations in the section on Cross-Connection 
Control; affirming the Planning Department’s determination under the 
California Environmental Quality Act; and directing the Clerk of the Board 
of Supervisors to forward this Ordinance to the California Building 
Standards Commission upon final passage. 
 

If you have comments or reports to be included with the file, please forward them to me 
at the Board of Supervisors, City Hall, Room 244, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San 
Francisco, CA 94102 or by email at: erica.major@sfgov.org.  
 
c: Juliet Ellis, Public Utilities Commission 
 Donna Hood, Public Utilities Commission 
 John Scarpulla, Public Utilities Commission 
 Christopher Whitmore, Public Utilities Commission 
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